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During the Covid 19 crisis 

Barley Parish Council public meetings 

will be 

cancelled in April and May

Business will continue and actions and decisions taken during the month will be published as minutes on the website.
The Annual Village meeting will also be cancelled

The position regarding face to face meetings will be reviewed in June.
Barley Parish Council

Parish Clerk – Melanie Chammings
Nobles Cottage, Smiths End Lane, Barley, SG8 8LL

Tel:  07713837086 - Email: barley.parishclerk@gmail.com


